
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

 
 

 

 

 

Issue No.15 

12th Jan 2023 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 16th January –  
Running Club 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 17th January –  
Piano 
Swimming P6/7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 18th January –  
Cross Country @ R. Avenue 
Coleraine 
Spanish – P7 
Board Games – P4/5 
Kids Club – 2-5pm.  
Thursday 19th January–  
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 

 
 

 

Coding with The Nerve Centre 
P5-7 from Gorran and St Columba’s were coding again on Monday. This time using 
scratch junior with help from the Nerve Centre and creating games on the Spheros 
with Gorran staff. It is amazing how much progress the children have made. Their 
expertise will soon surpass the teachers. We hope that the Year 7 will be able to 

pass on their knowledge to our younger pupils as they become ‘Digital Leaders’ in 
school.   

Open Enrolment  
If you have a son or daughter ready to start P1 in 

September 2023, the online application process is now 
open. Go to www.connect.eani.org.uk/parent/  

Online portal closes on Tuesday 27th January. 

Hockey 
Our next hockey blitz will be on Monday 23rd (boys) and 
Tuesday 24th January (girls) at Rugby Avenue Coleraine. 

Shared Ed - Fun with Drums 
P1-4 had a great day today. They had a fantastic session with 
James from Fun with Drums and enjoyed indoor and outdoor 

play sessions. It was great to see our friends from St 
Columba’s again and look forward to our next day with the 

Mini Professors.  

School Clothing Bank 
Thanks to all those who use our clothing bank at school. 
It always amazes us how quickly it gets filled. It provides 

a steady top up for our school fund. It was emptied 
again yesterday and ready for more of your unwanted 

clothes and materials.  

Dinner Mon –  
Week 3 

 

Clubs – Term 2 
Started last week 

Monday - Running Club, P5-7 – Mr C 
Wednesday – Board Games Club, P4/5 – Mrs M 

Wednesday – Spanish, P7 – Mrs F 
 

Wrap up Warm 
It is due to get a little chilly again at the beginning of next 
week. So please make sure you have a pair of gloves and a 

hat in your school bag.  
This big question is……….Will it bring snow to Gorran?? 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Boddy-John for super counting. Jenny for always 

being so helpful and kind. 

P3/4- Mason for super work with his spellings. Kallah 

for great work with our ‘animals of all sorts’ theme. 
P5/6- Daniel for super work on verbs. James Wi for 

great work on maths games. 
P7- Oliver for great decimal work in maths. Leyland for 
having a great attitude and showing great perseverance 

towards his work.  

http://www.connect.eani.org.uk/parent/

